
 
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
Lundy teachers and students have been working hard to prepare for State testing.  We will 
be starting the first part of May.  Please make sure your child comes to school well rested 
and prepared.  Teachers will be sending home additional communication about their exact 
schedules and expectations during testing times.  
 
Our annual ABC countdown is quickly approaching!  If you have not received the 
countdown, please reach out to your child's teacher.  The first day is May 8th. 
 
Lowell Jr/Sr High School recognized students based on their improvement in the classroom. 
The following students were recognized:(High School) Zac Hermansen, Chris Meador, Brooke 
Davis, Quincy Cook, Gabe Thurman, Mila Dahl, Paige Middleton, McKenna McComas, Alia 
Hogue, Nick Baeuerlen, (Junior High) Brenten Davies, Zophia Fassbender, Lukas Burdick, River 
Young, Christina Henshall, and Taylor Sheridan. Congratulations to all these amazing 
students! 
 
Join our softball team on Wednesday, May 1st for Youth Sport Night during the 4:30pm home 
game vs Oakridge. Kids will be invited to participate in activities after the 1st and 4th innings 
and will be able to join the high schoolers for a final activity on the field after the game is 
complete. As always, there is no admission fee for our softball games. 
 
Band and choir are hitting the road to compete in “Music in the Park.” Send them well wishes 
as they represent the Lowell School District.  
 
In case you missed it, our Family Fun Night saw 163 attendees who enjoyed pizza, Kona Ice, 
and lots of games. Mark your calendar for our last Family Fun Night of the year on June 7th. 
There will be some fun activities planned so check back for more details! 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
 
 
 


